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Advances in Laboratory Testing and
Modelling of Soils and Shales (ATMSS)
Presents an illustrated, A-Z encyclopedia with more
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than 600 entries providing information on topics
related to marine science.

Blueprint for Action
A comprehensive, authoritative, and accessible
reference for disaster robotics that covers theory,
specific deployments, and ground, air, and marine
modalities. This book offers the definitive guide to the
theory and practice of disaster robotics. It can serve
as an introduction for researchers and technologists,
a reference for emergency managers, and a textbook
in field robotics. Written by a pioneering researcher in
the field who has herself participated in fifteen
deployments of robots in disaster response and
recovery, the book covers theory and practice, the
history of the field, and specific missions. After a
broad overview of rescue robotics in the context of
emergency informatics, the book provides a
chronological summary and formal analysis of the
thirty-four documented deployments of robots to
disasters that include the 2001 collapse of the World
Trade Center, Hurricane Katrina, the 2010 Haiti
earthquake, the Deepwater Horizon oil spill, the 2011
Japanese earthquake and tsunami, and numerous
mining accidents. It then examines disaster robotics
in the typical robot modalities of ground, air, and
marine, addressing such topics as robot types,
missions and tasks, and selection heuristics for each
modality. Finally, the book discusses types of
fieldwork, providing practical advice on matters that
include collecting data and collaborating with
emergency professionals. The field of disaster
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robotics has lacked a comprehensive overview. This
book by a leader in the field, offering a unique
combination of the theoretical and the practical, fills
the gap.

Encyclopedia of Marine Science
Robotics
Focuses on organisational goals and those of other
stakeholders and society at large. This book provides
an insight into the potential benefits and pitfalls,
expectations and concerns of advancing a critical
view of HRD in practice. It is intended for lecturers,
students and practitioners who are aching for a
critical analysis.

Mentoring Comparative Lawyers:
Methods, Times, and Places
Autumn 1940. The Battle of Britain rages.
Southampton is home to our only hope of victory: the
Spitfire. But, in one of many devastating raids on the
town, the Luftwaffe destroy the Woolston
Supermarine Spitfire factory. The Government
requisitions local businesses to use as shadow
factories - but meets resistance. Fred Dimmock won't
give up his family laundry for anyone. As the
Dimmocks, and other families, struggle to keep
control of their lives and livelihoods, a story of chaos,
courage and community spirit emerges. Telling the
remarkable story of how a city triumphed over
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adversity, Howard Brenton's play The Shadow Factory
opened Southampton's brand-new theatre, NST City,
in 2018, directed by Nuffield Southampton Theatres'
Director Samuel Hodges.

Modern/postmodern
Significant advancements in the experimental
analysis of soils and shales have been achieved
during the last few decades. Outstanding progress in
the field has led to the theoretical development of
geomechanical theories and important engineering
applications. This book provides the reader with an
overview of recent advances in a variety of advanced
experimental techniques and results for the analysis
of the behaviour of geomaterials under multiphysical
testing conditions. Modern trends in experimental
geomechanics for soils and shales are discussed,
including testing materials in variably saturated
conditions, non-isothermal experiments, micro-scale
investigations and image analysis techniques. Six
theme papers from leading researchers in
experimental geomechanics are also included. This
book is intended for postgraduate students,
researchers and practitioners in fields where
multiphysical testing of soils and shales plays a
fundamental role, such as unsaturated soil and rock
mechanics, petroleum engineering, nuclear waste
storage engineering, unconventional energy
resources and CO2 geological sequestration.

Global Marketing Management
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This book covers a wide range of issues in fire safety
engineering in tunnels, describes the phenomena
related to tunnel fire dynamics, presents state-of-theart research, and gives detailed solutions to these
major issues. Examples for calculations are provided.
The aim is to significantly improve the understanding
of fire safety engineering in tunnels. Chapters on fuel
and ventilation control, combustion products, gas
temperatures, heat fluxes, smoke stratification,
visibility, tenability, design fire curves, heat release,
fire suppression and detection, CFD modeling, and
scaling techniques all equip readers to create their
own fire safety plans for tunnels. This book should be
purchased by any engineer or public official with
responsibility for tunnels. It would also be of interest
to many fire protection engineers as an application of
evolving technical principles of fire safety.

Euripides Bacchantes
Physics of the Ether
Highly illustrated synthesis of research on cold-water
corals worldwide.

Multiphysical Testing of Soils and Shales
Computer
Until the 1990s, it was generally accepted that
medicines were first developed for adults and their
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use in children was investigated later, if at all. One of
the main tasks of hospital pharmacies was the
manufacturing of child-appropriate formulations in a
more or less makeshift way. The first change came in
1997 with U.S. legislation that rewarded
manufacturers to do voluntary pediatric research. Ten
years later, the European Union passed legislation
that required manufacturers to discuss all pediatric
aspects, including formulations, with the regulatory
authorities as a condition of starting the registration
procedure. In consequence, manufacturers must now
cover all age groups, including the youngest ones. So
far, pediatric formulations were more a focus for
academic researchers. Through the changed
regulatory environment, there is now a sudden high
commercial demand for age-appropriate formulations.
This book begins by highlighting the anatomical,
physiological and developmental differences between
adults and children of different ages. It goes on to
review the existing technologies and attempts to
draw a roadmap to better, innovative formulations, in
particular for oral administration. The regulatory,
clinical, ethical and pharmaceutical framework is also
addressed.

Integrative Observations and
Assessments
The book is based upon a call for papers and a
conference to mark the 100th anniversary of Rosa
Luxemburg's principal work, The Accumulation of
Capital: A Contribution to an Economic Explanation of
Imperialism, published in 1913. Eleven contributors
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from five different countries come together to discuss
different issues and dimensions connected with
Luxemburg's work and focus on its continuing
relevancy. This collection investigates topics such as,
the influences of Karl Marx and Maxim Kovalevsky,
the imperialism debate in German social democracy,
and the critical reception of Luxemburg's work from
Marxist and feminist viewpoints. By positioning
Luxemburg's work in a historical context, this book
offers an accessible and timely insight into the
significance of The Accumulation of Capital and, more
importantly, demonstrates why Luxemburg's legacy
should live on.

Clerk
A Patriot for Me
Measures for Research and Evaluation in
the English Language Arts
The Shadow Factory
This volume features papers written in honor of Mauro
Bussani, and celebrates the work and contributions of
this renowned scholar of comparative law. The
content reflects the various theoretical and practical
areas in which he has already left a lasting mark. The
essays explore the theory and practice of
comparative law in different areas and contexts, and
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highlight innovative approaches to a large variety of
hot-topic private and public law subjects. The authors
include young scholars, lawyers, legal consultants,
human rights activists, and practitioners, all of whom
Professor Bussani has trained, supervised, and
supported throughout their careers. The contributions
emphasize the many ways in which Professor
Bussani’s teaching and scientific output have
enriched, revolutionized, and challenged both theory
and practice. They cover e.g. the law of secured
transactions, Western law and legal pluralism, fashion
law, contract law in China and in the Arab World,
contract and tort in the West, scientific evidence, risk
regulation, global finance, human rights indicators,
anti-discrimination laws, democracy and climate
change law.

Leading with Heart and Soul
For the first time a book has been written on the
technological and scientific knowledge, acquired
during, buiding , operation and even dismantling of
the Superphenix plant. This reactor remains today the
most powerful sodium fast breeder reactor operated
in the world.(1200 MWe). The last fast breeder reactor
operated in the world is BN 800 in Russia that
reached his nominal power (800 MWe) in 2016. Joel
Guidez began his career in the field of sodium-cooled
fast reactors after leaving Ecole Centrale-Paris, in
1973. He has held various positions at Cadarache,
Phenix and Superphenix, including as the head of the
thermal hydraulic laboratory conducting tests for
Phenix, Superphenix and the EFR European Fast
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Reactor project. He was also head of the OSIRIS
research reactor, located at SACLAY, and of the HFR
European Commission reactor, located in the
Netherlands and spent two years as nuclear attaché
at the French embassy in Berlin. His 2012 book
“Phenix: the experience feedback” was translated
into English and republished in 2013, and this new
book on Superphenix is in the same spirit of thematic
analysis of a reactor experience feedback. Gérard
Prêle graduated from the Ecole Centrale-Lyon and
entered EDF and the field of sodium-cooled fast
reactors in 1983. In 1985 he joined Superphenix,
where he was a duty engineer and was later in charge
of safety. He has held various positions at
Superphenix and Phenix and was a fast neutron
reactor (SFR) engineer at the EDF Centre Lyonnais
d’Ingénierie (CLI). He worked as Safety Security
Environment and Radiation Protection Mission head in
Superphenix at the beginning of dismantling and then
in the field of PWR for two years. Since 2006 he has
been involved in the Gen IV and the SFR/Astrid
projects. Today, as an SFR/system and operations
expert, one of his major roles is assisting the CEA in
the preliminary design of the ASTRID reactor.

Rosa Luxemburg: A Permanent Challenge
for Political Economy
A review of the key thinkers on modernity and
postmodernity, and approaches to these key
concepts.

International Business
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Blueprint for Action provides a framework for
understanding the dynamics of organizational change
in early care and education settings. It helps
administrators move beyond a "quick fix" notion of
center improvement by serving as a guide for
organizational analysis and action. The book details a
comprehensive method for assessing program
strengths and areas in need of improvement. The
heart of this approach is an individualized model of
supervision and staff development. Woven throughout
the text are numerous vignettes connecting the
concepts to real-life situations experienced by early
childhood administrators. The book includes 26
assessment tools and 12 worksheets that directors
can adapt for use in their own programs.

Global Business Today, Postscript 2002
We live in a global economy in which over one quarter
of the world’s recorded output is exported, where a
change in business practice in Beijing can have a
direct impact on a workforce in Birmingham, and
where support to a customer in Detroit can be
provided from Delhi. This book provides a clear and
concise introduction to this most interdisciplinary of
subjects, explaining in straightforward language the
economic and financial underpinnings of international
business, and the more subtle organisational and
cultural issues increasingly crucial to business
success. The managerial challenges which face
organisations of all types and sizes, no matter where
they are located, are reviewed and explored.
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Python One-Liners
Colloidal Systems
This book has one primary goal: To get you moving
quickly from learning basic principles of colloid
science, to designing colloidal systems for your
needs. I provide both intuitive explanations and
practical algorithms in areas that our own lab uses
regularly: 1. Overview: fabricating colloidal doublets
2. Electrostatic force 3. van der Waals force 4.
Hydrodynamics 5. Brownian motion 6. Stability 7.
Synthesis 8. Electrokinetics 9. Assembly 10.
Characterization In each chapter, I add some "hard to
find" pieces. I hope that you find this book to be
extremely valuable in your own work!

Punching Out
The third edition of Market-Led Strategic Change
builds on the massive success of the previous two
editions, popular with lecturers and students alike,
presenting an innovative approach to solving an old
problem: making marketing happen! In his witty and
direct style, Nigel Piercy has radically updated this
seminal text, popular with managers, students, and
lecturers alike, to take into account the most recent
developments in the field. With a central focus on
customer value and creative strategic thinking, he
fully evaluates the impact of electronic business on
marketing and sales strategy, and stresses the goal of
totally integrated marketing to deliver superior
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customer value. "Reality Checks" throughout the text
challenge the reader to be realistic and pragmatic.
The book confronts the critical issues now faced in
strategic marketing: · escalating customer demands
driving the imperative for superior value · totally
integrated marketing to deliver customer value · the
profound impact of electronic business on customer
relationships · managing processes like planning and
budgeting to achieve effective implementation At
once pragmatic, cutting-edge and thought-provoking,
Market-Led Strategic Change is essential reading for
all managers, students and lecturers seeking a
definitive guide to the demands and challenges of
strategic marketing in the 21st century.

Twelve Years a Slave
In this spirit, the ATMSS International Workshop
“Advances in Laboratory Testing & Modelling of Soils
and Shales” (Villars-sur-Ollon, Switzerland; 18-20
January 2017) has been organized to promote the
exchange of ideas, experience and state of the art
among major experts active in the field of
experimental testing and modelling of soils and
shales. The Workshop has been organized under the
auspices of the Technical Committees TC-101
“Laboratory Testing”, TC-106 “Unsaturated Soils” and
TC-308 “Energy Geotechnics” of the International
Society of Soil Mechanics and Geotechnical
Engineering. This volume contains the invited keynote
and feature lectures, as well as the papers that have
been presented at the Workshop. The topics of the
lectures and papers cover a wide range of theoretical
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and experimental research, including unsaturated
behaviour of soils and shales, multiphysical testing of
geomaterials, hydro–mechanical behaviour of shales
and stiff clays, the geomechanical behaviour of the
Opalinus Clay shale, advanced laboratory testing for
site characterization and in–situ applications, and soil
– structure interactions.

Fundamentals of Hydraulic Power
Transmission
Critical Human Resource Development
Python programmers will improve their computer
science skills with these useful one-liners. Python OneLiners will teach you how to read and write "oneliners": concise statements of useful functionality
packed into a single line of code. You'll learn how to
systematically unpack and understand any line of
Python code, and write eloquent, powerfully
compressed Python like an expert. The book's five
chapters cover tips and tricks, regular expressions,
machine learning, core data science topics, and useful
algorithms. Detailed explanations of one-liners
introduce key computer science concepts and boost
your coding and analytical skills. You'll learn about
advanced Python features such as list comprehension,
slicing, lambda functions, regular expressions, map
and reduce functions, and slice assignments. You'll
also learn how to: • Leverage data structures to solve
real-world problems, like using Boolean indexing to
find cities with above-average pollution • Use NumPy
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basics such as array, shape, axis, type, broadcasting,
advanced indexing, slicing, sorting, searching,
aggregating, and statistics • Calculate basic statistics
of multidimensional data arrays and the K-Means
algorithms for unsupervised learning • Create more
advanced regular expressions using grouping and
named groups, negative lookaheads, escaped
characters, whitespaces, character sets (and negative
characters sets), and greedy/nongreedy operators •
Understand a wide range of computer science topics,
including anagrams, palindromes, supersets,
permutations, factorials, prime numbers, Fibonacci
numbers, obfuscation, searching, and algorithmic
sorting By the end of the book, you'll know how to
write Python at its most refined, and create concise,
beautiful pieces of "Python art" in merely a single line.

Cold-Water Corals
On July 6, 2019, Jeffrey Epstein became a household
name as an international sex trafficker of underage
girls, serial sex abuser, and confidant of the most
famous, rich, and powerful men in the world. Barely a
month after his arrest, he was reportedly found dead
in his prison cell, supposedly by suicide. Numerous
investigations are ongoing, to find out how he really
died--but the public has been kept in the dark. In this
first of a series of books about the most notorious
#MeToo era sexual predators, author and law
professor Deana Pollard Sacks offers the most
comprehensive look ever at the sordid life of Jeffrey
Epstein. Her research is impeccable and synthesizes
news stories, court cases, and interviews--along with
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her keen observations--to give the reader a full
picture of the life and crimes of this twisted sexual
pervert. In this scathing indictment, Professor Sacks
reveals the gross incompetence and bald corruption
of certain government officials who aided and abetted
the sex abuser, and exposes the media outlets who
enabled Epstein's crimes by withholding the truth
from us all. This book is a must-read for any #MeToo
survivor or follower, concerned citizen, or individual
who is fed up with having one justice system for the
rich and another for the rest of us.

The Engineer
Disaster Robotics
Mr. Punch's History of Modern England
Proceedings from the annual Robotics: Science and
Systems conference, presenting state-of-the-art
research on the algorithmic and mathematical
foundations of robotics, robotics applications, and
robotics systems. Robotics: Science and Systems II
spans all areas of robotics, bringing together
researchers working on the algorithmic and
mathematical foundations of robotics, robotics
applications, and analysis of robotics systems. This
volume presents the proceedings of the second
annual Robotics: Science and Systems conference,
held in August 2006. Papers report state-of-the-art
research on topics as diverse as Legged Robotics,
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Reconfigurable Robots, Biomimetic Robots,
Manipulation, Humanoid Robotics, Telerobotics,
Haptics, Motion Planning, Collision Avoidance, Robot
Vision and Perception, Bayesian Techniques, Machine
Learning, Mobile Robots, and Multi-robot systems.

The Godfathers of Sex Abuse, Book I
An unprecedented mass extinction of cultures and
species is linked to a single technological attitude and
mode of communicating with cultural and physical
environment

Earth
Now a major motion picture nominated for nine
Academy Awards. Narrative of Solomon Northup, a
Citizen of New-York, Kidnapped in Washington City in
1841, and Rescued in 1853. Twelve Years a Slave by
Solomon Northup is a memoir of a black man who was
born free in New York state but kidnapped, sold into
slavery and kept in bondage for 12 years in Louisiana
before the American Civil War. He provided details of
slave markets in Washington, DC, as well as
describing at length cotton cultivation on major
plantations in Louisiana.

Tunnel Fire Dynamics
The 7th Edition of Global Marketing Management
prepares students to become effective managers
overseeing global marketing activities in an
increasingly competitive environment. The text’s
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guiding principle, as laid out concisely and
methodically by authors Kotabe and Helsen, is that
the realities of international marketing are more
“multilateral.” Suitable for all business majors, the
text encourages students to learn how marketing
managers work across business functions for effective
corporate performance on a global basis and
achievement of overall corporate goals. Global
Marketing Management brings timely coverage in
various economic and financial as well as marketing
issues that arise from the acutely recessionary
market environment.

Market-Led Strategic Change
"It’s impossible to grasp the whole planet or integrate
all the descriptions of it. But because we live here, we
have to try. This is not just an artistic compulsion or
an existential yearning, still less an academic
exercise. It’s a survival issue. This is the only planet
we have. We’re stuck here, and we don’t own the
place—it would be the height of arrogance to assume
that we do. We’re tenants here, not owners, but we’re
tenants with hope for a long-term tenancy. We want
to extend our lease just as far as we can."—from
Earth: A Tenant’s Manual In Earth: A Tenant’s Manual,
the distinguished geologist Frank H. T. Rhodes,
President Emeritus of Cornell University, provides a
sweeping, accessible, and deeply informed guide to
the home we all share, showing us how we might best
preserve the Earth’s livability for ourselves and future
generations. Rhodes begins by setting the scene for
our active planet and explaining how its location and
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composition determine how the Earth works and why
it teems with life. He emphasizes the changes that
are of concern to us today, from earthquakes to
climate change and the clashes over the energy
resources needed for the Earth’s exploding
population. He concludes with an extended
exploration of humanity’s prospects on a complex,
protean, and ultimately finite world. It is not a
question of whether the planet is sustainable; the
challenge facing life on Earth—and the life of the
Earth—is whether an expanding and highconsumption species like ours is sustainable. Only
new resources, new priorities, new policies and, most
of all, new knowledge, can reverse the damage that
humanity is doing to our home—and ourselves. A
sustainable human future, Rhodes concludes in this
eloquent, sobering, but ultimately optimistic book, will
require a sense of responsible stewardship, for we are
not owners of this planet; we are tenants. Surveying
the systems, large and small, that govern Earth’s
processes and influence its changes, Rhodes
addresses the negative consequences of human
activities for the health of its regulatory systems but
offers practical suggestions as to how we might effect
repairs, or at least limit further damage to our home.

Business Ethics
Pediatric Formulations
Resolving Moral Issues in Business. The ethical
landscape of business is constantly changing, and the
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new edition of Business Ethics: Concepts and Cases
has been revised to keep pace with those changes
most effecting business: accelerating globalization,
constant technological updates, proliferating of
business scandals. Business Ethics: Concepts and
Cases introduces the reader to the ethical concepts
that are relevant to resolving moral issues in
business; imparts the reasoning and analytical skills
needed to apply ethical concepts to business
decisions; identifies moral issues specific to a
business; provides an understanding of the social,
technological, and natural environments within which
moral issues in business arise; and supplies case
studies of actual moral conflicts faced by businesses.

Environmental Communication and the
Extinction Vortex
This volume focuses on new trends in monitoring
biodiversity in the Asia-Pacific region, one of the most
rapidly changing areas in the world. It provides
reviews of the challenges in studying the spatial
variability of biodiversity across various ecosystems.
This book also describes newly developed concepts
and methods for biodiversity observation including
ubiquitous genotyping, systematic conservation,
monitoring of the functions and services of
ecosystems and biodiversity informatics. These
contributions will lead to establishing integrative
observations and assessments of biodiversity,
essential for reporting the current status and for the
effective conservation and sustainable use of
biodiversity. This work will interest biodiversity
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researchers not only in the Asia-Pacific region but also
across the entire globe.

Through the Leopard's Gaze
"This book provides a useful overview of producer
liability for defective goods throughout Europe. It is
designed for both lawyers and businessmen as a
practical guide and is written from the manufacturer's
rather than the claimant's standpoint. Leading
practitioners contribute individual chapters on the
national laws in: Austria; Belgium; Denmark; Finland;
France; Germany; Greece; Ireland; Italy; Luxembourg;
the Netherlands; Norway; Portugal; Spain; Sweden;
Switzerland; and the United Kingdom. Each chapter
includes: an overview of the law relating to defective
products; liability in contract, tort and for breach of
statutory duty; special liabilities arising in respect of
particular producers; how the EC Product Liability
Directive has been implemented and its impact on
existing law and risk management and the
implementation (or otherwise) of the Directive
relating to general supply of consumer products
(92/59/EEC). It also covers the EC Product Safety
Directive and other safety related directives."

European Product Liability
Clemens investigates the 2006 closing of one of
America's most potent symbols: a Detroit auto plant.
"Punching Out" is an up-close report from the
meanest, sharpest edge of America's
deindustrialization, and a lament for a working-class
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culture that once defined a prosperous America.

Superphenix
Notebook Large Size 8.5 x 11 Ruled 150 Pages
Softcover
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